Carillon Civic Association

PO BOX 7435
Richmond, VA 23221
Richmond City Council
Public Safety Standing Committee
900 East Broad Street
Richmond, VA 23219

Dear Public Safety Standing Committee,

Our Councilman recently introduced Ord. 2016-280, “To reduce the speed limit on Virginia State Route
161, also known as Park Drive, between its intersection with Blanton Avenue and its intersection with
Pump House Drive from 35 miles per hour to 25 miles per hour.”

The Carillon Civic Association supports this proposal; we believe it is part of protecting the safety of our
neighbors and the numerous visitors to Byrd Park.

President
Carillon Civic Association




